
Resuming in-person lessons at Narloch Piano Studio 
 
What to bring: 
 
- A mask 
- Your vaccine card to the first lesson  
- Your own pencil, highlighter(s), and post-it tabs to mark your assignments 
- Books and notebook as usual 
 

What to expect: 
 
- An "Entrance by Appointment Only" sign. This means everyone who plans to enter the studio space 
notifies me in advance and is fully vaccinated. 
 
- I will require each family to sign a COVID-19 waiver form for liability. 
 
Before each lesson: 
- A temperature check done with a touchless thermometer. 
- I will ask if each person entering: 
    Have you recently been in contact with anyone who has tested positive with COVID-19? 
    Have you recently had any COVID-19 symptoms? 
    If you have to answer "yes" to either of these questions or are sick, you will not have a lesson. 
- Either wash your hands at the sink, or use hand sanitizer which will also be provided. 
- I will sanitize the keyboard between each lesson, and also regularly sanitize commonly touched areas. 
 
Please patiently allow time between lessons for this new process. 
 
In the studio: 
- There is a new air purifier! 
- The pianos are spaced apart from each other, and there are two seating areas: one by the front 
windows, and the other is against the wall on the right. You may either wait for your lesson outside, or 
enter and be seated at an unoccupied seating area. 
- The studio now has Wi-Fi, so you may continue virtual lessons for as long as you like, or switch 
between virtual lessons and in-person lessons as you wish. If you'd like both options, please just make 
sure you notify me if you plan to come in-person or participate virtually at least 24 hours before your 
scheduled lesson. 
 
If you or your child has been in the studio and test positive for COVID-19, please notify me immediately. 
I will then conduct an interview with you over the phone and I will make sure your identity is protected. 
All lessons will be completely virtual for all students while I await my test results. If I test positive, all 
lessons will continue to be virtual for two weeks. If you or your child come in contact with someone who 
has tested positive, or if you experience symptoms, please also notify me immediately and we will do 
lessons virtually for two weeks so that you may quarantine. 
 
Thank you! 
Christopher 


